From: Lana Thompson
Sent: 12 March 2020 16:29
To: Planning
Cc:

Subject: Re: Overgrown Leylandii tree cut down

Hi Rav,

It was great to talk to you just now and further to our conversation, please see attached
photographs of the trees I am seeking your advise for.

Could you please review and confirm whether these are subjects to TPO.

1 seeking approval for cutting down tree marked 1 on the pictures and just to cut back tree 2
and 3. T also attached the plan indicating where the trees are located in the context of other
properties and streets.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards
Lana



